
 

Ms. Veda Manerikar, a research scholar from the Biotechnology discipline 

School of Biological Sciences and Biotechnology participated in the Indian 

Arctic Expedition 2023-24 (summer) along with scientists from NCPOR and the 

Indian Institute of Geomagnetism. 

 

During the expedition, she got an opportunity to interact with Shri D. Senthil 

Pandiyan, Joint secretary of the Ministry of Earth Science, Govt. Of India, who 

personally visited the research facility at Ny Alesund.  

 

Congratulations Ms Veda! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 


